
15/06/2021 

MR Stephen Tilston 
12 Coramba Street ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
Stephen.tilston@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I am writing to register my complaint against allowing a new home daycare centre (20 places) 
within North Balgowlah. There is absolutely no need to have a commercial business in 
residential neighbourhoods. By allowing 20 places you are then allowing other people to do 
exactly the same at any house within our neighbourhood and this is unacceptable. 

Sent: 15/06/2021 9:06:18 AM
Subject: Online Submission


